

From

Electrification Business -Low Voltage Products

Business area

Order Handling +27 10 202 5000

Phone direct E-mail

ZA-lvsales.jhb@abb.com

Page

4 /4

Date

28 February 2022

Annual Price Increase - effective 1 April 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

I hope you are healthy and safe.

This letter serves as notification that ABB South Africa will be introducing an annual price increase on all Low Voltage Products, effective 1 April 2022.

An average increase of 3% will be applied to all LV Products. As ABB South Africa, we are managing the situation and have tried to absorb the global component and freight cost challenges. As can be seen, the price increase has been kept to an absolute minimum.

Please note that all orders received before 31 March 2022 will be invoiced at the current prices. Please contact your Local Sales Representative or Sales Manager for any queries or assistance needed.

Your continued support is greatly appreciated and our commitment to meeting your requirements remains unchanged.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Abrahams
Senior Vice President
Commercial Leader
Electrification Business

Vice President
Channel Manager

Smart Buildings & Smart Power